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Experts Weigh in on Title IX Transgender Regulations
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In the article, “Experts Weigh in on Title IX Transgender Regulations,” featured in Akron Legal

News, Sarah Moore defines “What It Means to Be Transgender?” and discusses the challenges

faced by these individuals. She also provides steps to properly implement the U.S. Department of

Education and U.S. Department of Justice's joint guidance on Title IX regulations.

To read the full article, please visit Akron Legal News.
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